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At about 1:15pm on Friday, October 25 Tri-State Generation and Transmission had a line fault 35 miles 

East of La Junta causing the 115KV line that feeds Lamar South Substation to trip off-line. Tri-State had 

to do switching to restore power back from Willow Creek Substation to feed Lamar South.  All Lamar 

Light & Power Customers should now have power restored. 

 

For additional information, contact Lamar Light & Power at 719.336.7456 
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